
Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 10, 2014 at 5:00 p.m. there will be a Public Hearing

on the 2015 Proposed Budget for the Town of Waterville, Pepin County at the Arkansaw Elementary 

School located at N6290 N H Street, Arkansaw. The proposed budget in detail is available for inspection

by contacting the clerk at 715-285-5672 to set up an appointment.  The following is a summary of the

proposed 2015 budget.

2014 2015 PROPOSED %

REVENUES BUDGET BUDGET CHANGE

GENERAL $126,200.00 $126,000.00 -0.16%

PROPERTY TAXES

INTERGOVERNMENTAL 179,438.58$       182,692.82$                  1.81%

REVENUE

LICENSES & PERMITS 1,350.00$          1,350.00$                     0.00%

INTEREST 1,850.00$          1,750.00$                     -5.41%

TOTAL REVENUES 308,838.58$       311,792.82$                  0.96%

EXPENDITURES

GENERAL GOVERNMENT $40,700.00 $42,040.00 3.29%

PUBLIC SAFETY $22,400.00 $21,700.00 -3.13%

HEALTH & HUMAN $1,500.00 1,500.00$                     0.00%

SERVICES

PUBLIC WORKS $244,238.58 $246,552.82 0.95%

TOTAL EXPENDITURES 308,838.58$       311,792.82$                  0.96%

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 10, 2014, immediately following the completion of the

Public Hearing on the 2015 Proposed Budget, a special town meeting of the electors, called pursuant

to Sec. 60.12(1)(c ) of Wis Statutes by the town board, will be held for the following purposes:

1.      To adopt the 2014 town tax levy to be paid in 2015 pursuant to Section 60.10(1)(a) of Wis Statutes.

2.      To approve the 2015 highway expenditures pursuant to Section 82.03(2) of Wis Statutes.

3.      To set the compensation of the elected town officials for the terms of office beginning in April 2015 

               pursuant to Section 60.32 of Wis Statutes.

Linda Komro, Clerk
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